
 
Request for Tribal Messiahs' Testimonies 
 
Ki Hoon Kim and Michael Balcomb 
October 20, 2014 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We do not usually contact you directly this way, but we wanted to give you the opportunity to respond 
quickly and directly and make an offering to True Mother by sending your testimonies. 
 
This weekend Dr. Kim will join other Regional Presidents in a meeting with True Mother to discuss the 
Tribal Messiah providence, an important and heavenly responsibility that all of us share. We all know that 
we fall short of what True Parents hoped for and expected in this area, and want to make this an 
opportunity to step up our game. 
 
We know that some of you are making good progress in this area, and we would like to invite you to 
share a brief testimony of your work with True Mother. Please write no more than 250 words, and if 
possible, include 2-4 photos illustrating your activity. 
 
Feel free to share whatever you are doing. Some of the reports we’ve received so far have included: 
 
 Witnessing efforts, especially in your home and neighborhood 
 Home Church 
 Small group meetings 
 Community Service projects 
 Ambassador for Peace programs 
 ACLC / Minister Outreach 
 Family Reunions and Blessings 
 Autobiography distribution 
 Church planting 
 HDH Readings with guests, neighbors, relatives 
 
And there are many other creative ways that brothers and sisters are working on this responsibility. Let’s 
use this special opportunity to share an encouraging report with True Mother! 
 
In order to be included, we need your response within 36 hours, by 8pm tomorrow October 21. Please 
send your testimonies to president@unification.org. Sorry for the short notice! 
 
God Bless you and your family, 

 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 
Continental Director 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President 

 
 


